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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 6 had an amazing time in 
the sunshine at their Lockerbie 
Residential Trip last week. I was 
most pleased to hear about all of 
positive comments from the staff 
at the centre about our children’s 
behaviour and manners. 
 
Last Tuesday, our Junior children 
enjoyed performances from our 
Drumming and Y5 Samba 
Drumming pupils. Dan Coppock 
is our drumming tutor. If your 
child is interested in learning the 
drums please speak to us about 
lessons for September (1 place 
available). Year 5 will get the 
opportunity to learn Samba 
Drums at a lunchtime club. 
 
Thank you to everyone who 
attended the Summer Fair on 
Saturday. It was very well 
organised and the weather was 
on our side. A special thank you 
to Mrs Eadie and her Maypolers 
for their stunning display. I’ve just 
about dried out from all of the 
sponges in the Ye Olde Stocks! 
 
We have another very busy week 
ahead commencing with our 
annual Sports’ Day on Tuesday. 
Please make sure your child has 
plenty of water, sunhat and 
suncream on. 
 
Our new intake Reception 
children start their visits this 
week. We look forward to 
welcoming them to Mobberley 
School. 
 
Year 6 have their Astbury 
Leaver’s Service and Picnic on 
Thursday. Another highlight for 
them as they approach the end of 
their time at Mobberley School. 
 
On Wednesday, Ailsa will be 
coming into school to finish off 
the informal photographs. It’s not 
too late to place a request. This 
was our first attempt at running 
these and the experience has 
helped us to rethink and reformat 
any future such an offering. 
 
Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 

Golden Certificates for the 
week ending 29/06/2018 

Reception ~ Lacey Lindley- 
               Turnbull 
Year 1 ~ Owen Baines 
Year 2 ~ Sophie Newton 
Year 3 ~ Lucas Jones 
Year 4 ~ Anna Smith 
Year 5 ~ Laura Khoryati 
Year 6 ~ Sara Kaizik 
All these pupils gave 100% in 
their studies last week. 
 

 
 

 
 
Good to be Green week 
ending 29/06/2018 

Reception ~ Luke Armstrong 
Year 1 ~ Riley Williamson- 
               Howell 
Year 2 ~ Poppy Wheatley 
Year 3 ~ Olly Rowlinson 
Year 4 ~ Zach Abbott 
Year 5 ~ James Johnston 
Year 6 ~ Lily Garner 
Well done to all children who 
keep the Golden Rules all week 
and whose names are entered 
in the class raffle.  
 
 

 

 
 
Winning House 

TBC 
 
 

 
 

   
 
              

 
 
Attendance week ending 
29/06/2018 

Reception ~ 93.33% 
Year 1 ~ 87.93% 
Year 2 ~ 98.67% 
Year 3 ~ 98.46% 
Year 4 ~ 98.10% 
Year 5 ~ 97.78% 
Year 6 ~ 97.00% 
Well done to Year Two & Year 
Three, our Key Stage 1 and 2 class 
attendance winners. 
 
 

 
 
VIP’s this week 

Our VIP’s this week wearing the red 
sweatshirts will be: 
Reception ~ Archie Goodall 
Year 1 ~ Amelie Marshall 
Year 2 ~ Elliot Wilson 
Year 3 ~ Briley Hargreaves 
Year 4 ~ Anya Clayton 
Year 5 ~ Mia Cosgrove 
Year 6 ~ None this week 
 
 
 

 
 
KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table 

The Infant winners for last week 
were: 
Reception ~ Leila Chown 
Year 1 ~ Noah Illingworth 
Year 2 ~ Aidan Edwards 
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Times Table Champions 

Times Table Certificates were 
awarded to the following children 
in Years 1 & 2   : 
~ Lucas Jones (x10) 
~ James Mayer-Rees (x10) 
~ Oliver Ormerod-McCoy (x2) 
~ Eloise Chown (x5) 
 
Well done to these children! 
 
 

 
 

Young Leader Community 
Project 

Our Year 6 children will be hiding 
their decorated rocks around the 
village on 3

rd
 July. This is for their 

Young Leader Community 
Project, ‘Mobberley Rocks’. 
Please join the Facebook Group 
to be a part of the fun! 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

MOPS NEWS 
 
 
Thank you to everyone who 
came and supported us at the 
Summer Fair on Saturday. We 
really appreciate you all coming 
and everyone who helped set up 
/ on a stall and clearing up. 
Thanks to Bethany Kirkwood for 
organising all the hot food and 
Stuart Marshall for organising the 
PA system. 

MOPS NEWS 
 
Our water pistols stayed hidden 
away last week as the weather 
was so hot it was cooler to stay 
inside for the children and staff. If 
things change, out they will come 
this week. 
 
However, all was not lost as it 
freed up some time to complete 
one of our crafts which the 
children will take home at the end 
of term. 
 
On Monday, we have the first of 
our ‘MOPS SPECIALS’ for the 
children. We have changed our 
‘ZORBING’ activity to next week 
as the weather forecast is set to 
be just as hot this week.......we 
came to the decision that rolling 
around in plastic was not a good 
idea for the children. This means 
that our electric GO KARTING 
WILL BE THIS EVENING 2nd 
July and will not finish until late. 
 
On Thursday, we are making 
Russian biscuits with ‘Speckled 
Hen’ once again leading this 
workshop. The children have 
really enjoyed these sessions 
and we hope Thursday will be no 

exception 🍪🍪👨�🍳👨�🍳 

Again, another late finish. 
 
NEXT WEEKS SPECIALS FOR 
YOUR DIARIES:  
 
~ Monday 9th July ......’MINI 
BEAST ENCOUNTER’, where 
the children are able to get up 
close to creepy crawlies and 
learn all about them and how 
important their role is on our 
planet. We require parental/carer 
consent for your child to take part 
in this MOPS SPECIAL. 
 
If the school sports day goes 
ahead on Tuesday 3rd and 
doesn’t need to be rescheduled 
we shall be doing our ZORBING 
on Tuesday 10th July. Late finish 
 
We hope all the children will 
enjoy these activities. If you 
would like your child to attend 
any of the above specials please 
ring 0775 9563603. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


